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Report of the Event 

A workshop on 'Research Methodology' was organized by the Department of Computer 

Science, Hindu Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Jind on March 4th, 2024. The workshop was 

presided over by Principal of the college Dr. Punam Mor, and conducted by Mrs. Shivani, 

Assistant Professor of Computer Science Department. The role of keynote speaker in the 

workshop was played by Dr. Poonam, Assistant Professor, Geeta University, Panipat. At 

the beginning of the workshop, Dr. Poonam explained the meaning of research and said 

that it is a systematic process of finding new knowledge again and again. Research is a 

process that never ends. She said that policy means rules and regulations in which we 

work in a planned approach. We should know the question before doing research. To solve 

a problem, data collection should be used in a planned approach. Analysis is very 

important method for doing any of our research, with the help of which we can take help 

in finding, analyzing and implementing any kind of data. Along with this, Dr. Poonam also 

told the students how we can write their review papers and get them published. She told 

that we should take help of different books and previous papers to write review paper and 

then prepare their questions by comparing them. While preparing a review paper, we 

should pay attention to broad study area. After that we should start our research. We 

should prepare the outline of our review paper by making notes and ensure in our review 

paper which department is most important. It is mandatory to appreciate whatever 

material we have collected and added in our review paper. At the end of the workshop, 

Mrs. Shivani thanked Dr. Poonam on behalf of the entire college. Principal Dr. Punam 

Mor honoured Dr. Poonam with a memento. President of the governing body of the 

college Dr. Anshul Singla and other members congratulated the Computer Science 

Department for the successful organization of the workshop. About 40 students 

participated in this workshop. Mrs. Ritu, Mrs. Vinny and Ms. Surbhi from the Computer 

Science department had important contribution in the workshop. 
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